
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Growing Success, Rooted in Faith’. 
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  Merry Christmas! 

It has been great to see all the classes working on their 

Christmas projects, performing their brilliant nativity plays, 
fabulous carol services and getting ready for the Christmas 

holidays.  
We have been really pleased with the start to the year with our 
different approach to learning. Thank you to all the children for 

embracing the project questions and taking pride in their 
learning. It was a privilege to share those with you this term 

and we look forward to repeating the open sessions (with some 
tweaks!) again in the Spring term. 
From everyone at St Wilfrid’s we wish you a Very Merry 

Christmas and a Happy 2020! 
 

Thank you to everyone who entered the 
decoration competition (we had over 60 
entries!) and they all look great. The winners, 

decided by Mr Hateley, are as follows. 
KS1 – Hugo (Reception) 

 Isabelle and Emily (Year 1 and 2) 
KS2 -  Jayke (Year 5) 
 Ester (Year 4) 

Congratulations to them! 
 

We will send the decorations home on  

Friday!  

 6th January – Spring 

term starts. 

 14th and 17th January 

EYFS workshops  

 13th and 15th January 

Year 1 workshops 

 20th and 23rd January 

Year 2 workshops 

 17th February - Half 

term  

 24th February - INSET 

Check out the website calendar 

for other dates. 

Dates 

 
We have the opportunity for 

a Premises Assistant to join 
the team at St Wilfrid’s on a 

temporary basis until July 
2021. If you or someone 
else you know is interested 

then please find attached 

the advert for more details. 

Temporary 

Premises 

Assistant 

Christmas Decorations 

Our Value for this half term 

HOPE 

At St Wilfrid’s, we live with hope. 

We have the courage to meet the 

opportunities and challenges of 
the future, secure in God's love 

for us. 
  

 ‘May the God of hope fill you with all joy 

and peace as you trust in him.’ Romans 
15:13 

COMPARE SCHOOL 
PERFORMANCE 
On Friday, the national 

school performance tables 
were published and can be 

found via the link on our 
school website 
https://www.stwilfrids-

hh.school/web/pupil_performanc

e/363087.  

Although these results only 

reflect a slice of our school 
and our wonderful children, 

we are very pleased with 
our results, especially our 
Reading progress which 

places us as 5th in West 

Sussex! 

LETTINGS 

In the evenings, on Tuesday 
to Friday, our main hall and 
small hall are free for groups 

to let. This helps raise 
valuable funds for our school. 

If you know of anyone 
interested please ask them to 
contact Mr Miles in the school 

office. 
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